

amounts to, and those orders are to be carried out to the letter. I'm going to see how this plays out.

SPEAKER BARRETT: Senator Landis.

SENATOR LANDIS: Mr. Speaker, members of the Legislature, I thought that Senator Hall's remarks were very valid and I feel much the same way that he does. Let us proceed...I'll try to solve the problem I'm working on by a legislative resolution. I won't be looking towards LB 1141A to do that. If Senator Labeledz wants to carry forward the motion to try to change or if Senator Bernard-Stevens wants to try to effect the agenda, let that proceed. It seems to me that the Chair has ruled correctly in each and every instance today, but that's really not on the minds of my colleagues. And I send you my warm regards, Mr. Speaker, for a tough job.

SPEAKER BARRETT: Thank you. No other speakers. Senator Bernard-Stevens, would you like to close on your challenge?

SENATOR BERNARD-STEVENS: Yeah. Thank you, Mr. Speaker, members of the body. Again, I will not rise to the debate of Senator Labeledz at this point. Members, of the body, I come to you with the same integrity that I had before and that is the following. This morning I gave the body a choice. I said we know where we're going to come at some point today. We might be able to get some of these other things done. Now if Senator Labeledz and others want to say all I'm trying to do is stall on LB 854 I'd have to argue with you a little bit that's not true. When LB 854 or LB 769 comes up on their own, I can handle that as best as I can. And if I win I win, if I lose, I lose. I mean that's the way it's going to work out. I'm not afraid of that battle. All I was trying to do for the body, and again, I'm doing it just so you can have a decision on what you want to do. We can get bogged down now on LB 1171A (sic). And there is some question about whether or not Senator Warner actually can withdraw that. There is a question there whether that's done. When is the bill the property of the sponsor and when is it the property of the Legislature? And that would have to be ruled on and we'd have to make that decision. So that may not be as easily done as we once thought. My motion was simply give the Legislature an alternative if you want to take it; and if you don't, fine. I don't care. The alternative is that you can go to Item 6 and Item 7 on those bills that are going to be returned for specific amendment because if I understand things